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DID YOU KNOW? 
 

Archdiocese of Los Angeles partners  
with ex-FBI agents.  
Over the last several decades, the  
Archdiocese of Los Angeles has            
partnered with ex-FBI agents to  
investigate allegations of clerical sexual abuse.  
This partnership is part of a comprehensive abuse 
protection effort in the Archdiocese that includes 
mandatory fingerprinting, background checks, and 
safe environment training.  
To learn more about this partnership, visit  
angelusnews.com/local/la-catholics/fbi-la-
archdiocese-abuse.  2 

 

  

Monday,  March 6 
  Anne Murphy   
  

Tuesday,  March 7 
  Beethovan Garrin 
   

Wednesday, March 8 
  Evelyn Keleher  -  (D) 
 

Thursday,  March 9 
  Nella Ferrara 
 

Friday,  March 3  
  Tom Nolan 

http://facebook.com/GSBHCatholicSchool/
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fangelusnews.com%2Flocal%2Fla-catholics%2Ffbi-la-archdiocese-abuse%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMAnglade%40la-archdiocese.org%7C9c1f57d306ad4a6585ab08db0bb653d7%7Ca90c3e256ce644bca7ca47ee2af06f3f%7C0%7C0%7
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fangelusnews.com%2Flocal%2Fla-catholics%2Ffbi-la-archdiocese-abuse%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMAnglade%40la-archdiocese.org%7C9c1f57d306ad4a6585ab08db0bb653d7%7Ca90c3e256ce644bca7ca47ee2af06f3f%7C0%7C0%7


 

 

YOUNG AT HEART 

The next Young At Heart Senior Group is      
scheduled for Saturday, March 11th from 12:30 - 
2:30 p.m. at the Parish Center, Good Shepherd 
Room 
Donation of $10 which includes lunch. 

THE GOOD SHEPHERD CHURCH BULLETINS 
 
JS Paluch, the company that prints our weekly bulletin, has permanently closed 
their operations.                                                                                                                  
 

We are moving forward with another company - Liturgical Publications Inc. 
 

As we get everything set up, there won't be a printed bulletin until the April 2nd 
weekend. In the meantime, we will continue to upload the PDF version of 
the bulletin on our website. 
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OUR LENTEN JOURNEY 

 

Daily Weekday Masses -12:05 p.m. 
Wednesdays - 6:30 p.m. 

Stations of the Cross  
 

Friday Evenings                                 
6:30 p.m. 

Confessions 
 

Wednesdays 7-8 p.m.                            
Fridays 11:40 a.m. - 12 p.m.                                

Saturdays 3-4 p.m. 

Wednesday Adoration  
6:30 p.m. Mass 

 Adoration follows 7-8 p.m. 

Meditation  
Sacred Heart Chapel, Parish Center 

Tuesdays 7 p.m., Thursdays 
11 a.m. 

NO FLOWERS 
 

During the season of Lent, please do not place 
flowers at the shrines or statues within or outside 
the church building. 

CANTRIBUTION WEEKEND  
 

Is now March 4th - 5th  
 

If you forgot, please bring  
your bags of canned goods 
and nonperishable items to 
the Parish Office by this 
Wednesday, March 8. Help 
is needed to serve all the 

people who are struggling. May God bless you and 
thank you for your Cantribution.  



 

 

BIBLE STUDY 
 

SATURDAYS  10 - 11:30 a.m.       
in Person 

Week 13: March18, Psalm 41-44  
 
 

MONDAYS  7 - 8:30 p.m.                         
on Zoom 

Week 12: March 6, Psalm 37-40  
Week 13: March 20, Psalm 41-44  

 

Easter Break, Easter: April 9, 2023 
 

The Book of Psalms Study Guide are available at the 
Parish Center Office for $13. 
For more information please call the   
Parish Office at 310-285 5425 or (213) 308-9481. 
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GOING TO CONFESSION IN                                  

TWELVE EASY STEPS  
 
1. Examine your conscience, call to mind your sins, and then 
enter the confessional.                                                                          
2. The priest will welcome and receive you.                                      
3. Make the sign of the cross and say: “In the name of the  
Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit. Amen.”                               
4. The priest will invite you to trust in God. He may also read 
a text of Sacred Scripture.                                                                     
5. Say these or similar words: “Bless me Father for I have 
sinned. It has been long since my last confession. These are 
my sins…”                                                                                        
6. Tell the priest your sins. Then say these or similar words: 
“For these and all of my sins, I am sorry.”                                              
7. Accept your work of penance (prayers, act of kindness, etc.) 
to help make satisfaction and amend your life.                                      
8. Express your sorrow for your sins (Act of Contrition) in 
these or similar words: “O my God, I am sorry and repent with 
all my heart for all the wrong I have done and for the good I 
have failed to do, because by sinning I have offended you, who 
are all good and worthy to be loved above all things. I firmly 
resolve, with the help of your grace, to do penance, to sin no 
more, and to avoid the occasions of sin. Through the merits of 
the Passion of our Savior Jesus Christ, Lord, have mercy.”                  
9. Receive God’s forgiveness as the priest prays the Prayer of 
Absolution.                                                                                   
10. At the end of the Prayer of Absolution, reply: “Amen.”         
11. Give praise to God. When the priest says: “Give thanks to 
the Lord, for he is good,” conclude: “For his mercy endures 
forever.”                                                                                                 
12. Go in peace and remember to say or do your penance  

THE ORDER OF PENANCE                                        
 

The Church celebrates the Sacrament of Penance 
using the Order of Penance.  
The revised rites and formulas of the Order of  
Penance of the Second Vatican Council were  
promulgated in 1973.  
A new translation was provided in 2023.  
 
Celebrating the Sacrament of Penance or “going to 
confession” is a liturgical action that consists of:  
1. The Reception of the Penitent  
2. The Reading of the Word of God (Optional)  
3. The Confession of Sins and The Acceptance of 
Satisfaction  
4. The Prayer of the Penitent and The Absolution  
5. The Proclamation of Praise of God and                     
The Dismissal of the Penitent. 

THE ACTS OF THE PENITENT  
 

"Penance requires . . . the sinner      
to endure all things willingly,          
be contrite of heart, confess          
with the lips, and practice          
complete humility and fruitful   
satisfaction.”                              
(Catechism of the Catholic Church, 1450)  
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ADULT BIBLE STUDY 
Jan Poss  biblestudy@gsbh.org 
ALTAR SERVING 
Maria Vicente    altarserver@gsbh.org  
BAKING MINISTRY 
Sr. Virginia  vstehly@gsbh.org 
BAPTISM MINISTRY 
Penny Duffy  pduffy@gsbh.org 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS MINISTRY 
Elizabeth Nguyen em@gsbh.org 
FUNERAL MINISTRY 
Elizabeth Nguyen funeral@gsbh.org 
CONFIRMATION - TEENS 
Mike Manhardt  teenconfirmation@gsbh.org 
DIVORCED & SEPARATED GROUP 
Dr. Rebecca Udell     divorced@gsbh.org 

ECUMENICAL & INTERFAITH REP. 
Sandra Bossi   christianunity@gsbh.org 
ENVIRONMENT & ART COMMITTEE 
Dee Marie Nieto  art@gsbh.org 
HOME MINISTRY OF PRAYER 
Sr. Virginia    vstehly@gsbh.org 
LECTORS 
Patty Formeca    lector@gsbh.org 
MEDIA 
Susan Palabrica  media@gsbh.org 
MEDITATION GROUP 
Mary Ann Gould  meditation@gsbh.org  
MINISTRY TO THE SICK & HOMEBOUND 
Will Foley  info@gsbh.org 
MISSION CIRCLE                        
Shirley Smith  missioncircle@gsbh.org              
MUSIC MINISTRY 
Terry Hicks  thicks@gsbh.org                            

 

OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE MINISTRY                  

Michelle Anglade      manglade@gsbh.org              

PARISH SOCIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE                                

Margaret Kame   events@gsbh.org                                             

PR SHAWL MINISTRY                                                        

Catherine Rawlins  prayershawl@gsbh.org        

PRIME TIME GENERATION                                            

Kevin Fisher  primetime@gsbh.org                                                                            

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CATECHISTS          

Patty Formeca  religioused@gsbh.org                                                           

SINGLE PARENT MINISTRY                                                     

Bernadette Advincula  singleparent@gsbh.org                

SPIRITUAL READING GROUP                                    

Margaret Kame  spiritualreading@gsbh.org          

SUNDAY HOSPITALITY                                               

Margaret Kame   hospitality@gsbh.org                                                    

SUNDAY SIP COORDINATOR                                

James Soh  sundaysip@gsbh.org                        

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY                                                

Idalia Santos     stvincentdepaul@gsbh.org                            

USHERS & GREETERS                                                       

Scott Sawyer     usher@gsbh.org                       

WEDDING MINISTRY                                           

Michelle Anglade manglade@gsbh.org                 

YOUNG ADULT GROUP                                                

BJ Boehm    yags@gsbh.org                                                            

YOUNG AT HEART SENIOR GROUP                             

Sr. Virginia  vstehly@gsbh.org 

If you are interested in any of these ministries, please contact the leader of the ministry. 

PARISH MINISTRY LEADERS ROSTER 
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OUR CHURCH IS OPEN 

Monday - Friday 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

Saturday & Sunday 9:00 AM - 6:30 PM 

Have you seen our new website?                                        
Visit www.gsbh.org 

biblestudy




